
Children In Need 

 

 

Friday 15
th
 November will be this year’s 
Children in Need 

 

The theme this year is spots but children 
can come to school dressed in whatever 

they choose – this could be Pudsey 
clothes, fancy dress, spotty clothes or just 

own clothes – the choice is yours! 

 

Use this QR code to   
donate. 

Thank you! 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you so much to everyone who    
donated food for our Harvest Festival. 

The team over at Side Door Food Bank 
are so grateful for Elliston’s support. 

Reminders 

We return to school on  

Monday 4th November. 

Don’t forget to book your child’s school 
lunches. 

Keeping Children Safe Online 

Please access the latest                  
‘Keeping children safe online’ newsletter 

on the school website. 

https://ellistonprimary.net/ 

 

Halloween & Bonfire Night 

With the forthcoming activities around 
Halloween and bonfire night it is really  

important that your children are aware of 
stranger danger and safety associated 
with fireworks and sparklers. Whilst we  

focus on this during our school              
assemblies, we know you will echo our 

messages in the home - thankyou.  

Second Parents 

If parents are separated and would like to 
receive their own school reports, school 

photos, event information etc please   
contact the office and we will add you   

onto our second parent system. 

Flu Immunisations 

On Thursday 14th November the school 
nurses will be offering the Flu                

Immunisation to all pupils. 

To consent to your child receiving the  
vaccine in school, please complete the 

online consent form by visiting  

https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/

flu/2024/northeastlincolnshire  

 

Parents Evening 

Don’t forget to book your parents evening 
time slots on your My Child At School 

App.  Any problems please call the office. 

https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northeastlincolnshire
https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/northeastlincolnshire

